Martin, Carrie

From: Gordon, Marcus (MOHLTC) <Marcus.Gordon@ontario.ca> on behalf of Pisko, Laura
(MOHLTC) <Laura.Pisko@ontario.ca>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 2:51 PM

To: Hester, Becky; 'Danny.martin@peelregion.ca’; 'Sherry.Beadle@ottawa.ca'

Cc: Gordon, Marcus (MOHLTC); Song, Duri (MOHLTC); Stone, Hilary (MOHLTC)

Subject: Food Safety Program - OAGO Value for Money Audit

Dear Colleagues,

As you are aware, the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care’s food safety program, together with the Ontario Ministry
of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs’, is the subject of a value-for-money audit by the Office of the Auditor General of
Ontario (OAGO). As | informed you previously, the OAGO team intends to visit a small number of public health units to
gather local information on the food safety program. Over the past few weeks, the OAGO team has been on site with
Toronto Public Health and will likely be with them for a couple more weeks. The ministry was informed yesterday that
your public health units have also been identified by the OAGO for a field visit in the upcoming weeks. More information
on the timing for the site visits and logistics of the audit process will be provided by the OAGO team.

To help support you and your relevant PHU staff in this process, the ministry’s Internal Audit team will provide a webinar
training session. | will follow up with the date and time next week.
Wishing you a relaxing long weekend.

Kind regards,
Laura

Laura A. Pisko

Director, Health Improvement Policy and Programs Branch
Office of the Chief Medical Officer of Health, Public Health
Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care

416-327-7445 (office) 416-451-3185 (mobile)



